Hello from District 1!
Hoping Spring has been kind to you. In District 1, we have been focusing on public outreach. We had a booth at both Siouxland's Multicultural Fair and Pride Festival. Later this Summer on National Night Out, we will be present at multiple locations. It has been wonderful hearing stories and connecting with new friends and families. 
In addition to public outreach, we have enjoyed fellowship and amazing food at our annual Spring Frolic. We are looking forward to our Serenity Day in Stone Park, June 17th, as well as Autumn Awareness dinner, October 21st. Please join us for potluck, workshops, dinner, and speakers this Summer and Fall in District 1! All are welcome!
Gratefully submitted by Sam M., District 1 DR
